
Welcome to

The Eco System

We are ‘The Ecosystem’, a group in Year 8 who are trying to improve our 

school’s sustainability. Our names are Niamh, Rose, Laurence, Elis, 

Danny, Bryn, Ali and Aled.  We were inspired by a project in Year 6 and 

decided to carry on our work to collaborate with larger companies to 

reduce the amount of deforestation caused by food production. We believe 

that what we do now is imperative for the future of the ecosystem because 

we are the future of this planet.

We have been meeting with our school’s food catering company, Aramark, 

to try to reduce the amount of deforestation caused by the food that is 

served at school. We are currently working with Aramark to reduce the 

amount of plastic waste that our school produces and improve the 

provision of free water, to combat non-recyclable and single-use plastic 

waste.

In the future, we plan to change the ingredients in some of the meals on 

the menu to make our food options healthier, more nutritious, and more 

sustainable. We are also introducing a QR code that will show the carbon 

footprint of each meal, so that if you want to reduce your personal carbon 

footprint, you can pick a meal with a smaller carbon footprint. 

Weekend Opening times
Saturday






